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From the Principal’s desk… 

 

It was lovely to see some cooler weather this 

week, however it wasn’t so great for our 

farming families who are still trying to finish 

harvest. We hope for beautiful weather until 

everyone is finished! With just under three 

weeks remaining of the 2020 school year, 

students and staff are in full swing. It is very 

important that students attend school every 

day, ready to engage in learning.  

 
 

Tonight we look forward to celebrating the 

graduation of our 2020 Year 12 students, 

Angus Williams, Josh Roscarel and Braden 

Payne. After 13 years of hard work, the boys 

have reached the end of their school journey at 

UCS. This is not the end of their formal 

education, as all three boys will be undertaking 

further study in 2021. Angus has accepted an 

offer to study a Bachelor of Engineering 

(Honours) (Mechanical) at the University of 

Wollongong, Braden will be studying a 

Bachelor of Agricultural Science at CSU Wagga 

and Josh will start an electrical apprenticeship 

while attending TAFE to complete a Certificate 

III in  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Electrotechnology electrician. We are proud to 

have been part of their journey and wish them 

every success. UCS staff look forward to 

joining them tonight, along with their parents. 
 

This week, our K-6 students have been at the 

pool each day for Intensive Swimming. Of 

course it rained on the first day, which is not 

unusual for swimming! It always seems to be 

cold for at least some of our Intensive 

Swimming each year! Teachers are reporting 

that all students are trying their best and are 

making great progress. Intensive Swimming 

will continue next week from Monday to 

Thursday. 
 

We are hearing great things about our Year 

9/10 students on work experience this week. 

Even though they may not be in a job that they 

wish to take up when they finish school, they 

are still experiencing life working full time and 

learning many new skills that will be useful for 

their future. We look forward to hearing about 

their experience when they return next week. 
 

If you would like a copy of the 

Presentation Day recording sent home, 

please send in a USB with your name on 

it. 
 

Until next week, 

Terrie Payne 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Humbug 
26th November 2020 

Week 7, Term 4 
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Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

7 

    27th Nov 
Canteen:  

Jess Gerhard & 

Kathy McKay 

8 

30th Nov 
Canteen: 

Jess Gerhard & 

Kathy McKay 

1st Dec 

School Banking 

 

2nd Dec 3rd Dec 4th Dec 

 
Canteen: 

Kristie Dunlop 

 

9 

7th Dec 

 

 

 

Canteen: 

Sheree Birks 

8th Dec 
UCS 

Presentation 

Day 
 

School Banking 
 

9th Dec 10th Dec 11th Dec 

 

 

 

Canteen: 

Vanessa Williams 

 

10 

14th Dec 
PBL Long & 

Strong 

Celebration Day 

Canteen: 

Vanessa Williams 

15th Dec 

 

School Banking 

 

16th Dec 

STUDENTS 

LAST DAY 

TERM 4 

17th Dec 18th Dec 

 

 
UCS YUM 

 
 
 

            Menu for 3rd December 2020 

Breakfast 
Banana pancakes                        $2.50                                             
Recess 
 Mango soft serve ice cream     $2.00 
Lunch 
 Chicken Wombok salad 
                                           Large    $6.00 
                                           Small    $4.00 
 Orders due: Tuesday 1st December 
    *No late orders due to catering* 

Voucher winners 
for next week 
Breaky: Alex Jackson 
Recess: Alex Jackson 
Lunch: Telea Imrie 

Intensive Swimming Monday to Thursday 

Allora Vinecombe     27th Nov 

Samantha Spencer   29th Nov 

Madison Vinecombe  1st Dec 

Laci Mayall                   3rd Dec 



    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

 
               
                     
                                       

 

 
 

Super Spellers 

K/1:  Isla, Max and Archer 

2/3/4: Thompson, Samuel, Dustin, Alaura, Nicholas, 

Olivia and Lincon. 
               

 
 

Intensive Swimming 

Intensive Swimming is half-way completed and going 
well with students enjoying the chance to cool down. 
This is always a tiring time, particularly our younger 
students but they are enthusiastic and it is lovely to see 
the improvements. 
 

                       
                       
Today we are lucky to have Sally Russell here for her 
final Science Day of the year. Today students will be 
exploring the Physical World. As usual Sally will be 
doing lots of exciting, fun-filled. 
 

        Upcoming Events 

 

11th December- Yr 6 Junee Excursion 

14th December- Reward Day 

 

                        
 

 

 

 

Ungarie Preloved 
 

Will be open from 

9am – 11am this 

Sunday 
 

 Term 4 

Week 7 



‘HABIT OF MIND’ AND SPORT AWARD RECIPIENTS FOR WEEK 6  

 

 

 

 

  

PBL 

 

Right:  Congratulations 

to our PBL ‘Fast and 

Free’ prize winners for 

Weeks 5 and 6.  Tyler 

Crofts, Ethan Robb, 

Reuben West, Olivia 

Rossiter and Eva 

McCubbin.         

 



Left: Secondary 

School Captain 

Nominees:  Rachel 

Spencer, Kadee 

Gerhard-Scali, 

Tom Roscarel, 

William Batty, 

Michelene Izzard, 

Prue West. Below:   

Primary School 

Captain Nominees: 

Eva McCubbin, 

Alex Jackson, Lila 

and Evie Henley, 

Tahlia McKay. 

             Above:  10 Habit of Mind Certificates – Rachel Spencer, Kodi Woodward, Brogan Crofts, Clancy Hoskinson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



            Ungarie Bowling Club Christmas Stocking 
                                                Tickets available at the club. $2 each or 3 for $5  
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           Ungarie Bowling Club 
                  FRIDAY NIGHT JACKPOT DRAW $1,100 this week 
Last Sunday’s chicken run, 12 bowlers graced the greens. 

Winners: Tony Carr, Lloyd Pearson and Brian Hesselman. 

Runners-up: Ray McKenzie, Ian Thomson and Tom Booker 

Toot Toot award: King Phil James 

Players award: Peter Bryant 

Bad loser award: Norm Wright 
 

Chicken run this Sunday  

Start @ 2.30pm Everyone welcome to play 
 

            Christmas Triples 6th Dec start @ 10.30am 

Hams for winners & runners-up 

 

 KIDS CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 18th December. Santa arrives at 8.30pm 

 Free gift for the kids 

 Christmas stocking drawn at 9pm 

 

 

 

 

 

                       

Thursday night: Opens at 5pm  

 

Friday night: Bar opens at 5pm till 

late 

Happy hour 7pm-8pm 

Kitchen bistro opens 6pm till 8pm 

with blackboard special every Friday. 

All meals served with salad. 

Raffles at 8pm (14 prizes) 

Meat trays, chooks & wine 

 

Sunday breakfast: 8am till 9.30am   

Adult $7 Child $3  

All you can eat! 
                                                        
 

 

ATM & Eftpos 
available at the 

club 

The Central Hotel 
Trading hours 

Monday - Wednesday open 5pm 

Thursday - Saturday open 12pm 

Sunday - 12pm-10pm 
 

Schooner Draw Tuesday night 

$5 per number 

Be at the pub to win 

 

Social distancing rules apply 
 

   Ph: 0269192706 

       Available during    

    HARVEST TIME 

Hot showers 

Laundry service  

Fresh sandwiches 

           & wraps  


